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April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I am writing in support of the CFTC’s Proposed Federal Speculative
Position Limits or similary regulative legislations that will reestablish
speculative position limits on major energy commodities as well as housing
market, insurance market, and other market booms and busts. This rule will
provide stability to the marketplace and help prevent future price
bubbles. The CFTC must quickly approve a strong rule to protect America’s
struggling economy.

Sincerely,

Amanda Major
334-356-4244


